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Jastrzebski, Marysia

From: Jastrzebski, Marysia

Sent:  Tuesday, October 26, 2010 3:59 PM

To: Garner, Cindy

Subject: FW: DMR data for AR0044016- Ark. Dept. of Corrections - North Central Unit

Cindy,

Sorry for bothering you with this trivial e-mail but our website shows that position responsible for this part
of alphabet is vacant.

Could you please forward to the appropriate person?

Thanks,

m

Good afternoon,

I am working on a renewal of this permit. Please find attached DMR data for the last three years. A review
of this information showed
the following violations of effluent limitations during the listed below monitoring periods:

Fecal Coliform Bacteria - May 2007, October 2009, November 2009, January 2010, and
April 2010.

Ammonia Nitrogen - August 2008 and January 2010.

Dissolved Oxygen - August 2009, April 2010, June 2010, and July 2010.

Total Suspended Solids - January 2010, February 2010, April 2010, and May 2010.

Additionally, there were several DMRs showing as “not received”

Is this facility under CAO/NOV? Are there any other enforcement issues | need to be aware of while
drafting this permit?

Thanks,
m

Marysia Jastrzebski, P. E.

NPDES Permit Engineer, Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: 870-446-5939

Fax: 870-446-2181

E-mail: marysia@adeq.state.ar.us

Marysia Jastrzebski, P. E.

NPDES Permit Engineer, Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: 870-446-5939

Fax: 870-446-2181

E-mail: marysia@adeq.state.ar.us

10/26/2010
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From: Kaelin, Cynthia

Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 8:36 AM

To: Jastrzebski, Marysia

Subject: RE: Request for DMR data for AR0044016- Ark. Dept. of Corrections - North Central Unit

Marysia,

Per your retrieval request for Individual Permit (AR0044016) see attached. The file is
also on E:\ICIS-Npdes\individual Permits\NPDES Permit Reports.

Cynthia Kaelin

ADEQ

Enforcement Branch, Water Division
ICIS-NPDES, INDIVIDUAL PERMIT COORDINATOR
5301 Northshore Drive

No. Little Rock. AR 72118

Tel: (501) 682-0069
Fax: (501) 682-0910

From: Jastrzebski, Marysia

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 5:40 PM

To: Kaelin, Cynthia

Subject: Request for DMR data for AR0044016- Ark. Dept. of Corrections - North Central Unit

Last 3 years please.
Thanks,
m

Marysia Jastrzebski, P. E.

NPDES Permit Engineer, Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: 870-446-5939

Fax: 870-446-2181

E-mail: marysia@adeq.state.ar.us

10/26/2010



